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June 16, 2018 

 
Via E-Mail:  Terrance.Dickinson@aps.com 

 
Terrance Dickinson 
Radiation Protection Superintendent 
Arizona Public Service, Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station 
5801 South Wintersburg Road, MS 7397 
Tonopah, AZ   85354 
 
 
 RE:  Import Agreement (TLLRWDCC #2-0175-00) 
  Condition Removal Letter 
 
 
Dear Mr. Dickinson: 
 
Pursuant to the condition expressed as a part of Article II.J of your Import Agreement Amendment 
(TLLRWDCC #2-0175-00) with the Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact 
Commission, I have received as an attachment to an email dated June 15, 2018 export authorization from 
the Southwestern Low-Level Radioactive Waste Commission.  This satisfies the requirement to provide 
written evidence satisfactory to the Commission of the approval for the export of out-of-compact waste 
from the Southwest Compact.   
 
Therefore, you are authorized as of the date of your receipt of this communication to import from APS 
Palo Verde Generating Station to the Compact Facility in Andrews County, Texas such low-level 
radioactive waste as described in Article II.J. of your Import Agreement (TLLRWDCC #2-0175-00) with 
the Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission. 
 
 
 
______________________________     ____________________ 
Brandon T. Hurley, Chairman      Date 
Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste 
Disposal Compact Commission 

6/16/2018


